
On Thursday 8th December, our school will be taking part in Save the Children’s 
Christmas Jumper Day. We know times are tough, so please remember that 
donations are optional (it’s having tons of fun that’s mandatory!), and any 
amount you can spare - 10p, 20p, 50p makes you an awesome fundraiser. 
Also, this year, whatever anyone donates will make double the difference 
because the UK government is going to match all donations to Christmas 
Jumper Day between 1st December and 1st March! All that extra cash will 
go towards a wonderful cause, helping 200,000 mums and babies in 
Kenya get the food and medicine they need! (That’s a lot of mums  
and babies!)

Remember, there’s no need to buy a new jumper. You could upcycle an old jumper, 
get crafty or head to your local charity shop to buy a pre-loved festive knit. If you want to get creative and 
decorate a jumper, the Christmas Jumper Day website contains lots of fun craft ideas. 

We’d appreciate your support to make Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day a success. Together, we can 
make the world better with a sweater.

Thank you for your support.

DEAR PARENT/GUARDIAN,

USEFUL WEBSITES
•	 for frequently asked questions about Christmas Jumper Day:  

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/faq

•	 for upcycling inspiration and sustainability information:  
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/about/sustainability-and-inclusivity 

•	 for more information on how your donations help:  
https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/how-you-help
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